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Whizz, pop, bang! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have returned from their half term holiday with a spring in their step and bursting 

with excitement about Firework night! Our learning this week has been all about this special 

time of year and how to enjoy fireworks safely. 

We loved jumping on bubble wrap to recreate the firework noises and then got creative with 

paint, glue and glitter to make our own beautiful firework art. Well done Pre-Reception! 

Mrs Ellie Barnett  


